
 

 

WEEK 5 – 24th Apr 20 
 
Dear Parent and Carers, 

 

I hope this email finds you all well. 
 

I hope that you are able to access the work on the website. It is on the class pages (you do not have 
to login) 

All of us are aware that this is not an ideal situation and I am sure we can all work together to make 

the best of it- with this is mind please do sign up to your class teacher's class dojo. 
This is the way for you to communicate with them regarding the work and also to send pictures and 

comments about the activities that you are doing at home. Work will be posted again on Monday 4th 
May. 

BBC Bitesize and the Oak Academy https://www.thenational.academy/ are offering lessons online for 
you to access too. 

Many thanks for your support. 

 
FSM 

I do hope that you have received the vouchers now from Edenred. This is a very difficult situation for 
the office staff as we are not in control of when you get the emails etc. Please bear with us as we try 

and resolve any issues. The staff are working very hard behind the scenes. 

Please email admin@st-aidans.manchester.sch.uk for any general school queries. 
 

Please find attached a leaflet regarding illness during the pandemic and what to do. 
 

Take care and be assured of my prayers, 
 

'The Lord is my light and my help' 
 

 
Sarah Yates 
Headteacher 

 
St Aidan's Catholic Primary School 
Rackhouse Road 
Northern Moor 
Manchester 
M23 0BW 
 
t: 0161 998 4126 
e: admin@st-aidans.manchester.sch.uk 
w: https://www.st-aidans.co.uk 

 

 

Attachement 

covid19 advice for parents when child unwell or injured poster (1).pdf (244 Kb) 
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